
March 3, 2025 

County of El Dorado 
Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 
Fax: 530-622-3645 

Dear Supervisors, 

We have been contracted by El Dorado Hills Town Center East Owners 
Association to conduct a fireworks display on July 3, 2025.  The display 
will be held at the Town Center, 4500 Town Center Blvd. in El Dorado 
Hills, CA. 

All documents required by the State of California, including a certificate 
of insurance and the application for permit will be submitted to the local 
fire jurisdiction for approval before May 10, 2025. 

If you have any questions or need further information please contact 
Show Producer Matthew Gilfillan at (916) 831-5610 or our office at (909) 
355-8120 ext. 211.  We would appreciate a copy of the resolution after it
has been granted.  Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Pyro Spectaculars, Inc. 

Carlos Madrigal 
Carlos Madrigal 
Customer Service Representative 
cmadrigal@pyrospec.com  

/cm 
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